
September School Council Updates:  

Jack Miner held its School Council elections on Thursday, September 29. It was wonderful to 

have a large turn out of dedicated parents to support the opportunities that we have this year. 

Here are the results from our meeting. 

EXECUTIVE:  

CHAIR - Kelly Reffle 

VICE CHAIR – Lindsay Hungler-Schwab 

SECRETARY – Kate Irvine 

TREASURER – Kelly Baillargeon 

Members:  

Michelle Marcovecchio, Sarah Solski, Kim Andrade, Melissa Marcovecchio, Laura Vincent, Lisa 

Warkentin, Andrea Maes, Heather Mikkelsen, Suzie Bluhm, Julie Bradbury and Rachel Grover 

We shared with the new Council the year is off to a great start. We have already participated in 

a “Meet the Staff” night, thank you to the Council and additional volunteers who were able 

help host.  

Teams and clubs have begun again. The cross country and soccer teams have participated in full 

seasons. Students have engaged in extra curricular clubs and sports activities during nutrition 

breaks.  

Jack Miner and the School Council are looking for volunteers for many of our events. If you have 

some extra time and are looking to contribute, please reach out and volunteer. More 

information will be share regard the different opportunities for volunteers.  

 


